
Dear Parents/Guardians/Student Athletes:

This letter is to inform you of the necessary information and requirements in order to participate in the many

offerings in our athletics programming. Any student who wishes to go out for a sport must have all of the

following items, 1. Concussion protocol, 2. Athletic handbook signature, 3. Parent and emergency contact

information, 4. Student medical information, and 5. Physical, completed and on file in Dallas City Elementary

office. The sports physical must be turned into the office 2 weeks prior to the start of the season/practice for

any sport. If your student does not have a physical, they will not be able to participate. All physicals must be

reviewed by the Athletic Director. If your student athlete is injured or ill, they will also be required to bring in a

doctor’s note after a visit to the physician, indicating whether the athlete is able/not able to participate in the

sport.

The other required paperwork includes the following items.

1. Signed form for the concussion protocol

2. Signed form for the athletic handbook

3. The parent and emergency contact information

4. Student medical information

5. Physical

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to having your student participate in sports as a Dallas City

Bulldog.

TODAY’S STUDENTS…TOMORROW’S LEADERS


